
Dear participants, 

thank you for your interest in attending the contact seminar of the Programme CZ04 – 
Children and Youth at Risk, which will take place on 3rd June 2014 from 1:00 p.m. to 
3:00 p.m. in Kaiserstein Palace (Lesser Town Square 37/23, Prague 1).

The aim of the seminar is to introduce potential applicants to representatives from foreign 
organizations to enable establishment of partnership before the announcement of both calls 
for proposals: the open call for founders of housing facilities and the call within small grant 
scheme for non-governmental organizations.

In the first part of the seminar representatives of the Ministry of Labour and Social Affairs 
will present the structure and the content of the programme - a pre-defined project, the open 
call, the small grant scheme and especially possible form of partnership between project 
promoters and Czech and foreign entities.

In the second part representatives of Norwegian organizations will introduce their activities. 
Their contributions will be followed by a discussion, where it will be possible to agree on 
further cooperation.

The interpretation will be provided throughout the event. 

We are looking forward to your participation.


